
Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting
Meeting Minutes

May 1, 2022

Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Chris Ray, Stevie Fleming, Phil Drozd
Others in Attendance: N/A

The Meeting was called to order in the GYB Boardroom at 12:30pm

TREASURER'S REPORT-
● $37,000 in bank
● Reimbursements for coaching certifications are going out
● Bills are outstanding for Varsity and other misc things

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT-
● Popcorn fundraiser sold over 2000 containers. Our profit looks to be a little over $8,000. This will go

towards new scoreboards.
● Yard sign total was $1350 with our profit of $378
● Bridges fundraiser brought in $500
● The Culver’s fundraiser will be May 18th
● Checking for cost for signs and installations
● I contacted Griffith Fire Dept and they will join our Opening Day Parade and lead us off
● All remaining sponsor plaques from the previous year were delivered. All teams for 2022 except for one

have a sponsor
● We have had a few people inquire about signing up. They were provided information for next season

about when registrations will begin.

MAJOR/MINOR REPORT- N/A
ROOKIE/TBALL REPORT- N/A

OLD BUSINESS-
1. Current scoreboards can’t be fixed so new ones are being ordered
2. Opening Day

a. Need to get a new flag
b. Rusty the RailCat will be there to throw out first pitch and meet with the kids

NEW BUSINESS
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1. We possibly need new equipment for maintaining fields. The gator is hit or miss with it working.
2. Possibly look into infield groomer for next year. Cost will be a few thousand.
3. Look into purchasing tractor in the future

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 1pm, Next Meeting June 5 @ 12:30pm
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